mailbox:/C%7C/DIAL/nets...1.gn.apc.org&number=169 mailbox:/C%7C/DIAL/netscape/mail/user0/1...1314.NAA08171@mail.gn.apc.org&number=169

Subject: Speak to NFLA(S)?

Date: Wed, 8 Oct 1997 13:14:03 GMT
From
To:
CC: cndscot@dial.pipex.com

The main item for discussion at the 24 October NFLA(S) in Kirkcaldy will be
nuclear emergency planning. The issue is on the agenda because of the big
nuclear sub 'Short Sermon' exercise at Faslane between 17-19 November.
'Subs' are not 'sites' but could you join the NFLA(S) to talk about some of
the generic problems of nuclear emergency planning as reviewed by you last
year and now followed up in current continuing correspondence?

You may recall I presented a paper at Faslane on subs emergency planning
back in February 1994. I've read the paper again and read the current
edition of Clydepubsafe supplied by SCND. I can't see anything substantive
has changed so I've given my paper to NFLA(S) for inclusion on their agenda
as background information. 1I'll copy it to you for your info. I did send
it to M for comment in case there had been developments which I had
missed but he has not yet responded.

Please let me know if you can do a little presentation to NFLA (S) (about 15
minutes) at their 24 October meeting in Kirkcaldy (9.45-11.00am).

Thanks
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